TOWN OF BOONVILLE / VILLAGE OF BOONVILLE
Public Meeting
May 28, 2024

Here: Dave Stocklosa, Joel Bailey, leremy Youngs, Mike Pruckno, Guy Case, Mayor ludie
Dellerba, Ken Stabb, Kelly Brach, Mike Andrews, Allen Satterly

Absent: NONE

Also: Katherine Crill, Wendy Lee, Jim Moseman, Esq., Jessica Young, Esq., Ned Ross, Bill Powis,
Mike T. & Mike R. Chambers, Kathy Mathis, Paul Repak, Pam Repak, John Mola, Stephen
Pritchard, Charlotte & Gary Bourgeois, Danielle Jones, Kim Grower, Shannon Miller, Rodney
Grower, Eric Mclntyre, Brenda Solomito, Joseph Solomito, Noel Carr, Adam Stocklosa, Charles
Domville, Thomas Gerace, Amanda Bouldon, Aaron Bourgeois, Kim Serra, Timothy Serra, Ron
Dawes, Don Chaput, Lorraine Murwin, Brian Potocki, Kristen Wilczek, Jerimiah Palczynski, Eric
Thayer, Glen Doughten, Wayne Lampman, Mark Roberts, Scott Hamburg, Troy Ferguston, Kevin
Kelsey, Amy Kelsey, David Kelsey, Dale & Marlene Campbell, Dave & Susan Alger, Ryan
Charbonneau, Carli Charbonneau, Lance Allen, Don Hart, Shawn Fay, Mike Leviker, Michelle
Garlock, Francis Hollion, Nick Polce, Dana Charbonneau, Anthony Ventura, Sharon Hammaon,
Steve Worlock, Sr., Penny Worlock, Joanne Conklin, Vickie,Mike & Bernie Carpinelli, Nancy Niet,
Frank Niet, Kathy Crofoot, Lee Anne Greene, Kevin Diehanty, Marissa Stiefrater, Gary Stiefrater,
Adrienne Cliver, Mark Cliver, Cindy Pritchard, Dave Pritchard, Jr., Amanda Reed, Robert Reed,
Andy Alien, Brian Heath, Jason Dale, Jeff Capron, Robert Smith, Jacki Mahoney, Justin Stiefrater,
Dina Olmstead, Dave Leffingwell, Tammy & Joe Toth, R. Lipphardt, John DeGuprdia, Wendy
Muller, Patti McDaniel, Kory Pritchard, Phyllis White, Rick Gaetano, Jerome Britton, Wasyl Hrim,
Jr., Kristie Bjork, JR. Mooney, Kody Smith, Cathy Dunham, Lesley Southwick, Sr., Allison
Willoughley, Terrance Bork 1, Jessie & Bree Ringwald, Jim & Crystal Ringwald, Tom & Jen
Kratzenberg, Kasey Pelrah, Amy Champion, Ryan Grower, Tim Hutchins, Andrew, Rick and Justin.

Town Supervisor, D. Stocklosa called the Public Meeting to order with the Pledge to the Flag.
Notice was read as it appeared in the Newspaper and Bulletin Board.

Jennifer Shoemaker of WB Payne Insurance, stated that NYMIR is not against writing a policy for
ATV/UTV use on Town Roads and Village Streets and that there are guidelines that the Boards
would have to meet in order to obtain an insurance rider policy. Ms. Shoemaker estimated that
the cost for same would be anywhere between 25,000 to 35,000 +/-.

Residents from Boonville and surrounding areas were giving the opportunity to address the
Boards with their concerns and comments. The Board members listened with care to the public
and will take into consideration of all inquiries.

The Boards adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Katherine Crill, Town Clerk
Wendy Lee, Village Clerk




